
 
September 11, 2020 
 
 
Mr. Brandon Roberts 
Office of Rulemaking 
Acting Designated Federal Official, Aviation Rulemaking Advisory Committee 
Federal Aviation Administration 
800 Independence Avenue, SW 
Washington, DC 20591 
 
RE: Airman Certification System Working Group (ACSWG) Interim Recommendation Report 
 
Dear Mr. Roberts, 
 
On September 10, 2020, the Aviation Rulemaking Advisory Committee (ARAC) unanimously 
voted to accept the Interim Recommendation Report submitted by the Airman Certification 
System Working Group (ACSWG). This report includes the following: Draft Risk Management 
Handbook (FAA-H-8083-2) with Recommendations and Suggestions; and recommended new 
Airman Certification Standards Instrument Instructor – Powered Lift and Private Pilot – Airship. 
 
On behalf of the ARAC members, please accept the ACSWG Interim Recommendation Report, 
submit to the relevant program offices and move forward to the establishment of a public 
docket.   
 
Please do not hesitate to contact me with any questions. Thank you very much. 
 
Sincerely yours, 
 

 
 
 

Yvette A. Rose 
ARAC Chair 
202.293.1032 
yrose@cargoair.org  
 
cc: David Oord, ACSWG Chair  
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